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EXPRESSJET  

FURLOUGH RECALL NOTICE 
 

Sisters and Brothers: 

As you may be aware all ERJ furloughs and those who expressed interest in returning early 

from COLA have been recalled to return for the June bid period. It is our understanding from 

the Company that everyone will be returning to the domicile they were in prior to the 

furloughs. 

 

Just as a reminder, you MUST send a myMessage to IFS Admin per the instructions on your 

recall letter. If you do not send a message accepting your recall within 14 days of the 

notification you will be considered resigned and removed from the seniority list per Section 

12.G.5. of the ERJ contract. 

 

Please contact a union representative if you have any questions. 

  

 

   In Solidarity, 
                   

     

  Sara Gonzales               Marche’ Johnson-Cooper 

  GENERAL CHAIR             SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE 

 

 

SG/jf 

cc: S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 
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